

TAITA-TAVETA UNIVERSITY

P.O.BOX 635-80300 - Voi;Tel: 020-2422206; Email: dvc-aro@ttu.ac.ke; Website: www.ttu.ac.ke

INTERNAL MEMO

From: Deputy Vice Chancellor (ARO)

Date: 24th May 2023

To:

4TH YEARS (2019 INTAKE)

& DIPLOMA STUDENTS

Ref:

DEMIC RESEARCH AND OUTREACH ITA TAVETA UNIVERSITY

TTU/02/02/036

RE:

FINAL REMINDER - CUT OFF DATES FOR FEES

PAYMENT, SIGNING OF NOMINAL ROLL AND

REGISTRATION OF UNITS

The above subject matter refers.

ALL students are hereby reminded that the final reminder for the cut off dates in the ERP System is Tuesday 30th May 2023.

Please note any student who will not have cleared their fees, signed the nominal roll and registered their units by the said date will be required to apply for academic leave on financial grounds.

Prof. Christine A. Onyango

Deputy Vice Chancellor - (Academic, Research & Outreach)

Copies to:

VC

DVC - AFP

Registrar (ARO)
Deans of Schools

CoDs

Director of Finance Director of ICT

Ag. Dean of Students

SATTU